
Extension of STA Exhibit 

Educational Media Foundation (“EMF”) respectfully requests an extension of the current special 
temporary authority for FM translator station K224DL to operate at reduced power (File No. 
0000213363).  EMF has been working on returning K224DL to full power, but is waiting for the 
needed coax which is not anticipated to arrive for several weeks. A grant of this extension 
request is in the public interest as it permits EMF to return its full powered service to the 
residents of Portland. 


